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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
OEECS- HAZARDOUS WASTE BRANCH-NORTH REGION

Review for Palo Comado Canyon Road Widening Project

This is in response to your memorandum dated June 6, 2011 requesting to review the revised
initial site assessment report (ISA dated May 13 2011, prepared by Kleinfelder for City of
Agoura Hills) for the above-referenced project. This project proposes to improve Palo Comado
Canyon Road and the US 101-Palo Comado Canyon Road interchange in the City of Agoura
Hills, County of Los Angeles. The project has 2 alternatives: Alternative 1 — No Build, and
Alternative 2 — Build. The build alternative would include widening the Palo Comado Canyon
Road Overcrossing (OC) from one lane to two lanes in each direction with median and
sidewalks, modifying the northbound on- and off-ramps, and modifying the intersections.

We have completed our review and revised ISA report addresses all the comments sent in letter
dated February 2, 2011. Therefore, we approve the ISA for this project.

Please inform us of any changes made to the scope of work.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 213-897-0670 or
contact Sameer Khaitan of my staff at 213-897-0458.
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Ayubur Rahman
District Hazardous Waste Coordinator, North Region
Office of Environmental Engineering and Corridor Studies
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